2009-01-12

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Interrogatory Responses (EB-2008-0227)

On Friday, January 9, 2008, EWU electronically filed its interrogatory responses along
with associated attachment documents. There were 4 “Attachment” documents
containing 97 individual attachments, in addition to 2 Excel files and 2 confidential files.

In preparing the paper copies for filing, EWU discovered that 6 of the 97 individual
attachments were of poor print quality. Accordingly, EWU is refilling those electronic
documents. The documents have not been amended in any way other than this
enhancement to print quality.

The paper copy filing will include both submissions.
Yours very truly,

ENWIN Utilities Ltd.
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cc: Harold Thiessen (email only)
Intervenors (email only)

Charles Keizer (email only)

From the Desk of Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B,, Directot, Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 1625, Stn “A”, 787 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, ON N9A 517
Tel: 519-255-2735 Fax: 519-973-7812 Email: regulatory@enwin.com



